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FAITH FORMATION UPDATE

As we say a heartfelt thank you to a  
faith formation leader who is heading 
into a well-deserved retirement, we’re 
also thrilled to welcome a familiar 
face to lead Our Lady of the Blessed 
Sacrament Parish and Queen of the 
Rosary School forward!
Sharing Faith Beyond the Classroom
We’re thrilled to share 
that Mrs. Christine 
Nagle, beloved 
Queen of the Rosary 
School teacher who 
has taught both 
early childhood and 
elementary grades 
with heart, joy and 
deep dedication, is 
stepping into a new 
role that will bless both 
our parish and school 
communities in beautiful ways! With great joy, we 
welcome Mrs. Nagle as our new Coordinator of 
Lifelong Faith Formation.

Her deep love for Christ and our Catholic faith, 
paired with her natural gift for teaching and 
inspiring others, will now reach beyond the 
classroom walls to touch parishioners of all ages. 
From Baptism through every stage of faith life, Mrs. 
Nagle will help design and implement programs that 
foster faith development and devotion to Jesus. 

While Mrs. Nagle is stepping away from day-to-day 
classroom teaching, she won’t be going far. Her 
classroom is transforming into her new office! And 
it will remain a warm and welcoming space for our 
Student Ministry team, who know it fondly as their 
“war room.”

Parents from both our School and Religious 
Education program can look to her as a trusted faith 
resource, guiding students in their spiritual journey. 
Mrs. Nagle will continue to lead altar server training 
for students throughout our parish, including those 
in our Queen of the Rosary School.

We’re so grateful for her “yes” to this new 
adventure and can’t wait to see how the Lord will 
work through her to strengthen the bond between 
our parish and school. The future is bright—and 
faith filled!

Not Goodbye, Just “See You Sunday”
We wanted to share 
some news that is 
both joyful and a little 
bittersweet. After 
seven years of lighting 
the spark of faith in 
our young people, 
Mrs. Carol Uhlarik, our 
beloved Catechetical 
Leader will be retiring 
from her role following 
this summer’s Totus 
Tuus program.

Though she still has as much fire for the faith as the 
day she first stepped into a classroom, life is calling 
her to a new chapter—one filled with more time 
alongside her recently retired husband and  
her growing family (hello, grandkids!).

She has poured her heart into every moment—
walking with students through Religious Ed, 
preparing families for the Sacraments and sharing 
in the joy and energy of Totus Tuus week. Her love, 
wisdom and witness have shaped the faith journeys 
of so many in our parish.

But don’t worry—this is not farewell! Mrs. Uhlarik 
will  continue to serve Our Lady of the Blessed 
Sacrament Parish as a Sacristan, helping to “set  
the table” for Mass on Sunday. So while “See you  
on Sunday” might not have the same ring as  
“C U at R E,” it’s definitely not goodbye!

Please join us in praying for Mrs. Uhlarik and her 
family during this exciting time of transition. And of 
course, give her a warm smile or hug the next time 
you see her around church!
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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

June 28/29

Mass Time Lector Extraordinary Ministers

5:00pm Ian Padua Linda Fink 
Rich Bellis 
Kathy Casterton

8:00am Donna Tognocchi Paul Tognocchi 
Judi Necek 
Patricia Childress

9:15am Theresa Storto Dan Storto 
Judy Lorch 
Norene Koziatek

10:30am Chris Schiffer Deacon Jerry 
Dan Schiffer 
Susan Tremko

LITURGICAL MINISTERS

MASS INTENTIONS
Monday 
8:15am (SJE)

June 23 
+ Stanislaw Spiewak

Tuesday 
8:15am (QR)

June 24 
Don Stoltzner

Wednesday 
8:15am (SJE)

June 25 
Theodore Kokosioulis

Thursday 
8:15am (QR)

June 26 
+ Janina & Waldemar Boric 

Friday 
8:15am (SJE)

June 27 
+ Stanislaw Spiewak, + Joe Valentino

Saturday 
8:15am (QR)

5:00pm (SJE)

June 28 

+ Jerry Russell

Sunday 
8:00am (QR) 
 
9:15am (SJE)

 

10:30am (QR)

June 29 
+ Paul & Sheila King

+ Tony & Elena DiCrescenzo, + Joseph & 
Charlotte Gambino, + Ralph Anthony Freda, 
+ Connie Ann Freda, + Diane Gambino Loup, 
+ Karen Fidler

For the people of the parish

MINISTRY & EVENTS
7:45am 
8:00am 
8:45am 
2-5:00pm

Mon-Sat: Morning Prayer (Tele or App) 
Mon-Sat: Divine Mercy Prior to Mass 
Mon-Sat: Rosary Follows Mass 
Tue-Fri: Teen Center Hours

Monday 
6:00pm

June 23 
Youth Ministry (Victory Centre)

Tuesday 
9am to 1pm
9:30am
7:00pm

June 24 
Eucharistic Miracles (QR School)
Tuesday Morning Scripture (SJE Shea Hall)
Rosary Prayer (SJE)

Wednesday 
8:15am 
9:30am
1:00pm
1pm to 7pm 
3:00pm 
7:00pm 
 
7:30pm

June 25 
Adoration begins with daily Mass (SJE) 
Bible Study (SJE Shea Hall)
Prayer Shawl (SJE Shea Hall)
Eucharistic Miracles (QR School) 
Divine Mercy Prayer (SJE) 
Reconciliation (SJE) 
Bell Choir Practice (QR) 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Thursday
9am to 1pm

June 26 
Eucharistic Miracles (QR School)

Friday 
3pm to 8pm
7:30pm
8pm

June 27 
Eucharistic Miracles (QR School)
AA (SJE Ministry Center)
Roadmap to Reality (QR School Parking Lot)

Saturday 
8:15am
Noon

June 28 
Adoration begins with daily Mass  (QR)
Reconciliation (QR)

Sunday 
10:30am

June 29 
Fr. Dan’s Farewell Mass followed  
by Potluck Picnic 

Thank you, Fr. Dan!

SICK RELATIVES AND FRIENDS

Deanna B., Marylou Bregenzer, Richard Conrad, Bonnie Costa, 
Bill Fitzgerald, Marilyn Foss, Tamera Garrity, Eileen & Fran 
Gascon, James Goranson, Sandy Gran, Michael Grear, Victoria 
Grzesiakowski, Erin Huels, Edward Lang, Ray Marquez, Mary 
Murphy, Debbie Novoryta, Kim O’Connor, Randy Olsen, Mary 
Ann Piasecki, Nydia & Jesus Rodriguez, John Schneider, Anne 
Schmid, Thomas Smith, Irene Steck, Mary Beth Tomaso, Jackie 
Vrtis, Marge Yackem, Fay Zalecki, Ben’s Sister

Please contact the parish office at (847) 979-0901 to continue to have 
sick relatives or friends included here.

GRANT UNTO THEM ETERNAL REST

May God bless them and keep them... 
Loretta Murphy

Please pray for lives lost to violence and natural disasters.
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DON’T MISS OUT!
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FAMILY RESOURCES & EVENTS
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PARISH SCHOOL—QUEEN OF THE ROSARY SCHOOL
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STEWARDSHIP REPORT PARISH DIRECTORY

Weekly Offertory June 15, 2025 
(Sunday Attendance: 949)

$7,450.00

Priest Health & Retirement $2,341.00

2025 Annual Catholic Appeal Pledges 
(Projected Rebate $15,022)

$76,144.00

Your Stewardship Treasure returned to God for the 
support of our Parish ministries and His Church.

Thank you for your generosity.

Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Parish
Fr. Dan Folwaczny, Pastor 
x1010; go.oncehub.com/frdan; frdan@olbsegv.org

Fr. Paul Àdajà, Associate Pastor 
x1009; frpaul@olbsegv.org

Mr. Jerry Szostak, Permanent Deacon 
x1008; dcnjerry@olbsegv.org

Worship Sites
Queen of the Rosary Church (QR) 
750 W. Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

St. Julian Eymard Church (SJE) 
601 Biesterfield Road, Elk Grove Village 
Office Hours 
M/W 9am-5pm; Tu/Th 10am-6pm; F 9am-Noon

OLBSEGV.org | (847) 979-0901 | info@olbsegv.org

School
Queen of the Rosary School 
690 Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

Mr. Ryan Andersen, Principal 
randersen@qrcougars.org

QRSchool.org | (847) 437-3322

Parish Staff
Matt Ellefson, Maintenance 
mellefson@qrcougars.org

Scott Kennelly, Maintenance 
x1005; scott@olbsegv.org

John Maher, Operations Director 
x1012; john@olbsegv.org

Mary McKenzie, Office Manager 
x1001; mary@olbsegv.org

Brian Michalski, Pastoral Minister 
x1007; brian@olbsegv.org

Mary Ellen Ottenstein, Communications 
x1007; maryellen@olbsegv.org

Carol Uhlarik, Catechetical Leader 
x1004; carol@olbsegv.org

Paul Van Lysebettens (Mr. Van), Music Director & 
Youth Minister; x1006; MrVan@olbsegv.org

Our parish goal for this year’s Annual Appeal is 
$60,564, and a portion of every dollar over that 
comes back to us! This year, we’re putting those 
rebate funds toward an exciting project—updating 
our playground! Used by our school and parish for 
Totus Tuus and Pray & Play Sundays, this space is 
a blessing for students and young families. With a 
tentative $130,000 budget and a $50,000 grant 
already secured, our support will help make this 
dream a reality. Past rebates have funded sound 
systems, security cameras, vestibule screens and 
soon, bathroom upgrades—let’s keep building up 
our parish together!
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BONUS FEATURE: LOOKING AHEAD
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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